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The Whareroa Blackberry Busting Group, report of April 27, 2021 

Many hands truly make lighter work! 

The Jungle blackberry patch being removed is gnarly & tough 

So far 36 hours of cutting canes & stacking them in the shade to prevent regrowth plus releasing over 
overgrown natives (particularly flax here - see photo) has taken place.  

We’re over 50% nearer completion.  

Fine, sunny autumnal weather along with chirpy piwakawaka, energetic humorous company, coffee 
and almonds is a winning formula to beating these infestations! 

Many thanks to Richard Lambert, Alexander McManus, Lynette Francis, Sue Blaikie, Liffet Stewart 
and Dawn Bush. (And to Sue for pics and comments) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


